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Music Prep School Summer Classes 2016 

Dear UNM Music Prep School Families, 

We are so pleased that your child will be making music with us this summer.  This letter contains 
important information about this summer’s courses, including dates, parking details, information on 
how to obtain course materials and more.  
 
Classes will be held on 8 Saturdays: 

1. June 4 
2. June 11 
3. June 18 
4. June 25 
5. July 9 
6. July 16 
7. July 23 
8. July 30 

 There will be NO CLASSES ON JULY  2nd .  

Parking permits  
Each family will be issued one parking permit that will allow you to park for free in the Cornell Parking 
Structure (directly west of Popejoy Hall) during your Saturday class time.  Attached to this email is a 
temporary parking permit for June 4 ONLY.  You need to print and display this permit in your dash on 
the first day of classes.  We will be in the Popejoy Hall lobby with your assigned, laminated permit on the 
first day of classes.  The laminated permit will allow you to park in the Cornell parking structure for the 
remaining Saturdays.  Remember to stop by our table to pick it up on the way in or out of your class on 
June 4.   

Piano Course Materials:  Available at Music Mart  - 3301 Carlisle Blvd NE , (505) 889-9777 

 If your child is in the 9:00 and 10:00 classes for brand new beginners s/he only needs a pencil on 
the first day.  Ms. Ashley will let you know what your child will need for the remaining classes.  

 If your child is in the 12:00 Continuing Piano with Ms. Stephanie, s/he needs a three ring binder 
with staff paper, a pencil.  

Guitar Rentals for Beginning Guitar Students  

 All guitar students must have a classical guitar with nylon strings. 

 There are a limited number of guitar rentals available for $20 for the 8 weeks of classes to brand 
new beginning students.    

 Rental Guitars will be distributed in the Popejoy Hall Lobby on the first day of classes, June 4.  

 Availability is limited, so please contact us as soon as possible to ensure a rental will be available.  
Please contact UNM Music Prep School office to reserve your guitar:  505.277.8816 or 
musprep@unm.edu.   

All classes are in the UNM Center for the Arts (Popejoy Hall building -203 Cornell Dr. NE 87131).   If you 
have any questions or concerns, please contact us at the phone or email address on front of this letter.  


